
 
I’ll be brief this month because I hope many of you are giving yourselves some time off to rest 
and recharge as we head into the final weeks of the academic summer. Maybe you can’t help 
but roll ideas around in your head as you’re hiking, swimming, or rocking in a hammock. If that’s 
on your mind, I recommend this article by Joshua Sanes, a neurobiologist in the Department of 
Molecular and Cellular Biology at Harvard: https://elifesciences.org/articles/50527. His advice on 
story-telling as central to scientific publishing is spot on. 
 
Because I believe in leading by example, here I am, stepping away from the office this summer 
with friends and family. 
 

 
 


